Audit and Budget Committee Report
April and May 2019

During the months of April and May the Audit and Budget Committee began
working on the budget for 2019-2020. For the budget process to work as
smoothly as possible, the Committee held a budget workshop in early May to help
the newly elected Magistrates gain a more thorough understanding of the County
budget. Once this workshop took place, the Committee was able to begin working
on the budget. Having a balanced budget was a main topic that was discussed
within the Committee.
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